11/27/2020 State of lowa Mail - Fwd: Administrative Rule Waiver request

*
lowagov Wiencek, Tami <tami.wiencek@iowa.gov>

Fwd: Administrative Rule Waiver request
1 message

Churchill, Susan <susan.churchill@iowa.gov> Tue, Oct 27, 2020 at 9:05 AM

To: DAS Waiver Variance Response <daswaivervarianceresponse@iowa.gov>
Cc: Brad Thomas <brad.thomas@iowa.gov>, "Mullen, Elise" <elise.mullen@iowa.gov>

Good Morning,
The attached Administrative Rule Waiver Request was denied. (Please see email below for details.)

Thank you,

Susan Churchill, Administrative Assistant
lowa Department of Administrative Services
Division of Human Resources

Office: 515.281.3351

DAS susan.churchill@iowa.gov
https://das.iowa.gov/

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Niehaus, Christy <christy.niechaus@iowa.gov>

Date: Tue, Oct 27, 2020 at 8:56 AM

Subject: Administrative Rule Waiver request

To: Steve Larson <larson@iowaabd.com>, Penni Campagna <penni.campagna@iowa.gov>
Cc: Susan Churchill <susan.churchill@iowa.gov>, Paul Trombino <paul.trombino@iowa.gov>

Steve -

| have attached a copy of the Admin Rule Waiver request you sent in. | have denied the request. The approach we recommend is to do a one time special pay for those
individuals who work additional hours. This is consistent with the guidance we have provided other agencies.

Christy Niehaus, Bureau Chief - Human e
Capital Management

lowa Department of Administrative Services

Human Resources Enterprise

Hoover Building, Level A

Phone: 515.281.5064

Cell: 515.314.9953

Fax: 515.242.6450

christy.niehaus@iowa.gov

BE GREEN: Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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